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Reference:   FOI.11743.23 

Subject:    Continuing Healthcare (CHC) packages 

Date of Request: 23 May 2023 

 

Requested: 
 
I would like to know how many people in your health board have had 100% funded Continuing 
Healthcare packages being delivered as a direct payment in the last five years. 
 

Response: 
 

Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) confirms that as it is unlawful in Wales for Healthcare 
to be delivered via a Direct Payment, no patients have had 100% funded CHC packages 
delivered as a direct payment. 
 

 


